

COVID-19 COMMUNICATION

November 6, 2020

Dear MUSD Staff and Parents.

MUSD is working closely with the Pinal County Health Department to analyze data and monitor the impact of each new COVID-19 case in our district. Our schools have implemented a number of prevention protocols to help minimize the spread of the virus. Still, we understand that each family has unique concerns about COVID-19. Please know we will always communicate directly with those who may have been in close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19. Please check your email for general notification about new cases and visit the following resources available on our website:

- Dashboard
- Mitigation Plan
- <u>Employee Safe Return</u>

Thank you for choosing MUSD.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent Maricopa Unified School District

